August 2023

Dear Religious Education Families,

Whether you are new or are a returning family in our program, welcome to the 2023-2024 religious education school year at Sacred Heart Parish.

We will start the year with an Open House one week prior to the official start of classes. All families are invited and expected to attend the Open House. This will allow you and your child to "stop in" at your leisure, anytime during the Open House hours to: 1) pick up your Family Packet, 2) find your child's classroom and 3) meet their catechist. While you are here you may view curriculum, sign up for various volunteer positions both for parents and students, and pay tuition fees. Don't forget to stop by the kitchen for a snack and refreshment. Fr. Justin, myself, and Jane will be available to all of you if you should have any questions for us. Below are the dates and times for both the child and youth ministry programs.

## Open House is:

Grades K5 - 5
Monday, September 18, 2023
From 6:15 - 7:30 pm

Grades 6 - 11 Wednesday, September 20, 2023 From 7:00 - 8:15 pm

## Your Child's First Class is:

Grades K5 - 5
Monday, September 25, 2023
From 6:15 - 7:30 pm

Grades 6 - 11 Wednesday, September 27, 2023 From 7:00 - 8:15 pm

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind all of you that Sacred Heart's Harvest Fest is being held on both Saturday and Sunday, September 16th and 17th. Please see the enclosed flyer for more information. Hope to see you there!

I look forward to seeing all of you soon! Also enclosed, you will find your family's tuition invoice for the upcoming school year and a registration form. From now on, all new and existing families are asked to fill out a registration form each school year. As always, if you have any questions between now and then, please don't hesitate to call or email me at 920-485-0694 ext. 225 or jodimurphy.ym@sheart.org.

Blessings, Jodi Murphy, DRE